School Council Meeting
	Date: 5.6.17

	Attendants:
 Miss Harris, Mr Carhart,  Ellen (cook)
1M- 
1P- Freddie 
1S- Aara & Kai
2M- Nuala & Fletcher
2P-  Lauren & Eva
2S- 
3M- Elliot & Jasmine
3P- 
3S- Liam & Lily

	4M- Finley & Savanagh
4P-  
4S- Brandon and Evie
4X- Erin & Malichi
5M- Lola 
5P- Alfie & Sophie
5S-  Katie & Cameron
6M-  Bailey
6P- Emily & Ollie
6S- Nshira 



	Discussion:

Apologies from Becky from CaterEd, Ellen (cook) attended.

School Council and Ellen were able to discuss school dinners. Ellen responded to previous points S.C. had raised and is addressed those she can e.g. monitoring portion size, ensuring foods aren’t ‘running out’ by last sitting, ensuring the salad bar remains well stocked.

Ellen said that 95% of her meal choices/providing what children have chosen is correct, and ALL children should be having bands for hot dinners now. She makes and serves over 370 school lunches every day! With around 82% of KS1 having hot dinners, dropping then into KS2- is there a reason for this?

S.C. also told Ellen all the things they love about school dinners- the food is always hot, there is a good variety of food, the meal choices are good. The dinner ladies are friendly.

Ellen wanted to thank those children who help in the canteen from Year 6 and have asked they train up new children from Year 5. 

Year 6- reminder to design a dream leaver’s lunch for their last week.

Nshira offered some great ideas for canteen rules her class had come up with- please return to the next meeting with some ideas from your class for us to compile some rules.

Next meeting- Monday 12th June 
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